

Gryffe High School

Old Bridge of Weir Road, Houston, PA6 7EB Tel: 01505 690633 Fax: 01505 690888

E-mail: gryffehighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

Web address: www.gryffehigh.com Head Teacher: Mr Colin H Johnson BSc









January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

\$1-3 PARENTS' INFORMATION EVENING - INTERNET SAFETY

In today's society our children use the Internet for a variety of reasons, study and research, entertainment and communicating with friends. It is a wonderful resource which has been built into our everyday lives.

As a school we want our pupils to take advantage of any resource on offer but want to make sure that they are safe whilst they do so. As mentioned earlier the Internet is a fantastic place to learn but it also has a variety of dangers associated with it. With this in mind, the ABC faculty are hosting an Internet Safety evening on Tuesday 23 January at 7:00pm, which should last approximately 1 hour. We are extending this invitation to the parents of all our \$1-3 pupils.

The purpose of the evening is to help our parents gain a better understanding of the Internet and highlight some of the potential dangers that your children could encounter. We will look at and discuss some of the precautions you can take and the important messages that we give our young people. We would also like to share our experience by providing some practical advice to help you safeguard your child when they are online.

I would ask that, if you wish to attend, you complete the tear off slip below and have your child return it to the ABC faculty by Monday 22 January.

Yours sincerely

Mr M MacKinnon					
Ac	ting	Faculty	Head	ABC	

Mr M MacKinnon Acting Faculty Head ABC	
S1-3 PARENTS INFORMATION EVENING - INTERNET S	AFETY
Pupil Name:	Class:
I have read your letter regarding the Internet Safe event on Tuesday 23 January at 7:00 pm.	ty evening and would like to attend the
Signature of Parent/Carer:	Date:

Please return tear-off to the ABC Faculty or email us at gryffehighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk